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CABINET (MAJOR PROJECTS) COMMITTEE 
 

10 October 2016 
 

Minute Extract 
 

 
361. RESPONSE TO COUNCILLORS BURNS NOTICE OF MOTION FROM 

COUNCIL 13 APRIL 2016 
(Report CAB2849(MP) refers) 
 
The Committee noted that Councillor Burns was unable to attend the meeting.  
The Committee considered the above Report which responded to the Notice 
of Motion from Councillor Burns as set out below:  
 
“That in view of the number and significance of forthcoming and potential 
major development projects within the City, and in order to enhance the 
development expertise within the Council, immediately following the election a 
cross-party group of councillors is established whose remit is to identify the 
structures, processes and manpower needed to ensure the success of such 
projects.” 
 
The Assistant Director (Policy and Planning) advised that careful 
consideration had been given to the Motion and the various processes 
already in place at the Council, including this Committee. 
 
The Committee agreed to the following for the reasons set out above and 
outlined in the Report. 
 

RECOMMENDED: 

THAT REPORT CAB2849(MP) BE NOTED AND NO 
FURTHER ACTION BE TAKEN AS A RESULT OF THE MOTION 
OTHER THAN THOSE ACTIONS ALREADY BEING PROGRESSED 
AS SET OUT IN THE REPORT AND AS DISCUSSED ELSEWHERE 
ON THE AGENDA FOR THE CABINET (MAJOR PROJECTS) 
COMMITTEE HELD 10 OCTOBER 2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


